B On Sunday, 11/1/2019 at about 9:48 pm, a
tch Ridge WWD was seen traveling NB in the SB
K lanes of US-65/69 passing Scotch Ridge
Rd. The WWD was seen on D1TV12 but did

%0\“\\.'\?' not reach Highway 5. The WWD most likely

self-corrected or turned at Carpenter St.
Carlisle PD was unable to find the WWD.

The most likely point of entry is County
Road G24, about 2 miles south of Scotch
Ridge Rd.
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